
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  

15
th

 November 2019 

 

 

We began the week with our Remembrance Day worship, led by Rev 
David, and the children responded respectfully and thoughtfully. 
They have also been thinking about being a good friend and ‘Being 

the change you want to see’ as part of anti-bullying week. 
 

Year 5 and 6 enjoyed a day out at a Robotics Workshop on Tuesday. 
They developed a number of skills using robots which they built and 
adapted for a variety of activities. They behaved beautifully and also 
won the competition!  Thanks to Mrs Novacki and Mr Kennedy for 
being the taxi drivers and for Miss Wray for staying with the children 
on their visit. 
 

It was fantastic to see so many of the Reception and Year 1 parents 
attending the Phonics Workshop.  We hope that you took away an 
idea of how we teach phonics in school and what you can do at 

home to help your child to engage with phonics. Don’t forget that 
the best way to help your child to learn to read well is to read with 
them at home as often as possible, not just their school books but 
whatever they love to read. 

 

The Children in Need Cake Sale was a great success; huge thanks go 
to everyone who sent cakes in and also money to buy them! We 
actually have enough cakes to repeat it next Friday and raise even 
more for Children in Need. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Next week will be the last swimming lesson for Y2/3/4/5/6 and they 

need to bring a t-shirt and some shorts for their lesson at the pool.  
Thanks to Julie for helping us out every week. 

 

There is a Christmas Fair meeting in school next Wednesday 20th 
November at 5.15pm and it would be lovely to see lots of you there. 
The Fair is two weeks today so even if you can’t be there next 
Wednesday, please let us know if you can help during the build-up 
and on the night itself. The stalls list and hamper lists are on the 
front door so please sign up. 

 
Family Service is this Sunday 17th November at 10.45am at St. 

Christopher’s Church to which all parents and children are invited. 
 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 

 
 

Dates for next week include: 
       

       
Monday 18th November - P-bone music lessons 

 
 Tuesday 19th November    - School Nurse  - Fluenz Nasal Spray       
     -      Ukulele/Guitar lessons 

   -      Swimming – last lesson this term 
 

Weds. 20th November  - PTA Christmas Fair Meeting 5.15pm 
 

 Thurs. 21st November    - Sports Coaching pm 
 

Friday 22nd November  -      Forest Schools pm 

 
      

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          


